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Executive Session Minutes of Meeting 
September 15, 2014 

 
 
Mr. Healey summarized the discussions that were held with Leewood regarding possible changes to  
their redevelopment plan.  The proposed changes included 24 less housing units, allowing Mr. Abozid  
to develop his property (100ft deep of the property) and having a lesser percentage of affordable  
units. 
 
Mr. Healey advised the Agency that discussions would be ongoing, he would continue to update the  
Agency and that a meeting with Abozid’s attorney would be scheduled.  
 
Mr. Mettler made a motion to close the Executive Session.  The motion was seconded by Mr. Sanders 
and approved upon a unanimous roll call vote. 

 
 


